From: Lorraine Cordell [lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 16 May 2014 16:27

To: 'martinjenkin@broadsuredirect.com'

Subject: RE: Policy-Simon-Cordell

Attachments: 36980157-Jamie Macuire.doc; 36980158-L Cordell.doc; 36980160-Sheila Lewis.doc
Hi Martin

| got a call today and was told they needed 3 more invoices which | am sending over now.
| hope the invoices will not be used for anything as this could cause me trouble under the data protection law.
Regards

Simon

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 15 May 2014 13:04

To: 'Martin Jenkin'

Subject: RE: Policy-Simon-Cordell

Hi Martin

Simon had a letter from policy plan saying they were cancelling his policy the letter was dated
12/05/2014 and they said they were cancelling seven days from the date of there letter . Not sure as to
why as when Simon got your letter dated the 06/05/2014 we sent the documents you asked for to
policy plan. Please see attached documents which where posted to policy plan. Could you please see
as to the reason as why they are cancelling his policy please.

Regards

Simon




